
 
               

       MWF  Pre-K4    December 2023

Dear Parents,
The beautiful holiday of Christmas is almost here and there
is excitement in the air!  This is a time of great anticipation
and learning about the true meaning of Christmas.   

This month we are busy decorating our room, making some
special  surprises,  and  getting  ready  for  our  Christmas
program.  We will  also be doing letter work and talking
about  how  God's  world  gets  ready  for  winter  (trees,
animals, people).  In our "Wee Wisdom" time we will be
learning about the birth of Jesus and learning the Christmas
story from the book of Luke. 

Week of December  4  -  Letter I
Week of December 11 -  Letter J
December 15 - Christmas Program at 9:30 a.m. 
Week of December 18th – No Letter  
December 20 – Christmas Party for students
December 21 – January 2 – No School 
January 3 -  School resumes 
Week of January 3  - No Letter  
January 11 & 12 – School Photos – Carefree Photography 
    
The staff at Christian Day Child Academy wishes you a blessed

Christmas season!                                                                            
 DeVon Sadowski   Tanya Grawe   Jenni Koles  Rebekah Olson 

McKenzie Koles           Debbie Karban  - Director
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